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Tuesday, 27 June – Friday, 30 June 2023 
 

 
 
 
8 June 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Parents 
 
This is an introductory letter about the Year 4 Camp, which is to be held at Lions Dryandra Woodlands Village, 
north of Narrogin, from 27 June-30 June 2023. Accommodation and many of the activities will be at the Village. 

 
The bus will leave for camp at 9.00am on Tuesday, 27 June, from the bus circle. Please ensure your child 
is there at 8.40am to allow time for loading luggage and checking last minute items. The bus will arrive back 
at school on Friday, 30 June, at 2.45pm. 
 
Children are to travel in casual clothes. No School uniforms are required. Students will need morning tea 
and lunch for Tuesday. All other meals will be provided.  
 
NO electronic equipment, mobile phones or iPads. Cameras are allowed but are taken at the student’s 
own risk. The School will take no responsibility for damage to cameras. NO extra snacks and/or lollies.  
 
Medicine:  Students requiring medication need to provide the medication in its original packaging showing 
the name of the medicine, student’s name and dosage required and also complete the attached Camp 
Administration of Medicine form. IMPORTANT - No medication will be accepted unless it is in the correct 
packaging and the form has been completed. Medication must be given to staff on arrival at School: 
 

Girls - Mrs Swart Boys – Mr Murray 
  

They will be responsible for dispensing items at the appropriate time. The only exception to this is an asthma 
puffer and/or Epipen which children must carry on their person at all times. It may be appropriate for children 
in this instance to carry their puffer or pen in a pouch around their waist. We will be walking in the bush at 
times, and they will need it near them. 
 
The camp program and gear list are available on the School website and are attached as part of the 
Consent2go documents. 
 
Please call me in case of an emergency. If you leave a message, I will return your call as soon as possible. 
 
 Geoff Dunbar: 0417 017 383  
 School Mobile:  0408 004 069  
  
Accompanying Adults: 
Claire Swart 
Kelby Murray 
Simon Hansen 

Mari Swanepoel 
Geoff Dunbar 

 
Yours truly 
 
 
Mr Geoff Dunbar 
Primary Camp Co-ordinator 
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